
Submitter: Jessica  Dougherty 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I have been an election monitor for two elections now and I have seen no fraud or 

election interference in our mail in voting system. The people doing the work are 

professional,  dedicated, and meticulous. Please keep the mail in voting. It enables 

everyone to vote, as in person voting can be difficult for many people.  

Thank you. 


